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We are excited to announce that Gulf Coast FCU is continuing to evolve! We are updating our banking
platform to better serve our members and provide enhanced products and services. Extensive months
of planning have gone into the selection of our new platform, and countless hours are going into
implementing it. Our motivation is knowing that this upgraded platform will make your everyday
financial life better.

Why are we upgrading? We have had our current banking platform since 2002, that's 20 years!
Technology has progressed and we want to offer our members an improved financial experience. We
ask for your patience as we undergo this major but future rewarding change.

with funding as we prepare for the conversion. We will be closed February 1st & 2nd, 2023. All branches,
drive-thrus, ATMs, and online banking will not be available. We ask that you plan accordingly for the
two days that we will be closed. Our new and improved banking platform will be live on February 3,
2023, and all branches will open regular business hours.

With the change to our new core, we will be unable to add new members to our OP Repayment Plan
after January 10, 2023. We hope to be able to offer our members a similar program later in 2023.

With all this thrilling news we ask that you update your contact information including email and home
address. Visit one of our branches or contact our call center at 361-980-8203. Visit our website

Important dates! January 28, 2023, through January 31, 2023, all loan processing will be delayed along .

www.ccgcfcu.com and follow us on social media @gulfcoastfcu for more information.
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GCFCU MEMBER WINS $25,000.00

Megan Roberson from Alice-Ben Bolt,

TX, was awarded $25,000 for hergentry

into the “These Are My People” contest!

STl | President Jeremy Garza was excited to
e g lggenSou o2 | deliver the check at her home.
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GCFCU BREAKS GROUND IN CALALLEN

~—Guiirconsy On November 28th, 2022, Gulf Coast FCU CEO, Jeremy

FEDERAL

Garza and the board of directors broke ground at our
new Calallen location. The planned full-service branch
is located at Northwest Blvd & FM 1889. The project is
expected to be completed in the 3rd quarter of 2023.

The Calallen branch will be approximately 3,000 square
feet and will showcase a new open branch design that
features a member engagement area with interactive
touch screen monitors. This will be a full-service branch
with touch screen video tellers, drive-thru banking and
drive-up ITMs. s

SEA AWARD WINNER

Showing Exemplary Attitude (SEA) award is awarded to our

employees quarterly. Congratulations, Angelica Almaguer!
Your hard work, attention to detail, & dedication make a
positive difference in your coworkers and our members lives.
Thank you for your commitment to Gulf Coast Federal Credit

Union.

LOCATIONS
MAIN NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING
2633 RODD FIELD ROAD
CORPUS CHRISTI, TX 78414

STAPLES
4677 S. STAPLES ST.
CORPUS CHRISTI, TX 78411

ALICE

1909 E. MAIN ST.
ALICE, TX 78332

PORTLAND
1696 U.S. HIGHWAY 181
PORTLAND, TX 78374

Check out our Facebook & Instagram to stay up to date with the latest news from Gulf Coast FCU! Follow us
and we'll keep you in the loop about events, offers, service outages, and anything else you want to know. It's

easy! Search for @gulfcoastfcu or head to www.ccgcfcu.com for a direct link.




